Press Release
(17/6/2010)

The National Commission for Women has taken suo moto
cognizance into the incident wherein a 19 year old girl and her
lover were beaten through out the night by the girl’s family in
North-East Delhi and killed by electrocution and flogging. Dr.
Girija Vyas, Chairperson, National Commission for Women said
that we have sought an action taken report from the police in this

matter.
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